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From: Ken Fyjimoto <kfujimoto@shaw.ca>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 8:38 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Leverage changes

Please dont interfere anymore with regulations limiting forex trading. People that trade the forex know the risk
involved with leverage and are prepared to assume that risk if they so desire. The high leverage is what makes
the forex market appealing. If you reduce that leverage with more regulation it will make trading the forex market
for the retail investor impossible. It would require too much margin that the ordinary person could not afford. We
see the risk disclosures all the time. Let the retail investor choose. Let democracy rule.

Please, Please no more government regulation!!!

Sincerely
Ken Fujimoto



